
Dear Beta Alpha State Leaders,

After our August newsletter was printed, I heard from

Flora that there should be a five dollar fee charged at each

BAS fall meeting and spring conference for our available

fund. I didn’t know that and didn’t see any reference to

this charge in our state bylaws. Thus what you will read in

our newsletter, which should be mailed out sometime

tomorrow, is inaccurate. See Attachment #1 for the

corrected information. Also I have attached the corrected

newsletter, which will be posted on our state website. I

am asking each chapter president to email the attachments

out to your membership ASAP. Thanks.

Sheila Mable, BAS President

BAS FALL MEETING SET

FOR SEPTEMBER 26

Beta Alpha State’s Fall Meeting is scheduled for

Saturday, September 26, to kick off the theme

“Remembering Our Veterans.” We will meet at

the NH Veterans Home at 139 Winter Street in

Tilton from 9:30 to 12:30. During that time we will

have refreshments, hear from the President of the

Residents Council, take a tour of the facilities with

Brenda Walker’s sister Betty, and have a business

meeting. The cost is 10 dollars per person, half to

be given to the NH Veterans Home’s Residents

Benefit Fund for field trips, supplies, etc.

Delta is our host chapter. Lunch is on your own.

See page 12 for the registration form

due to Sheila Mable by 9-15-15.

Beta Alpha State Fall Meeting

Registration Form

Saturday, September 26, 2015

NH Veterans Home, Tilton

Name:___________________________

Chapter:______________

Email:___________________________

Phone:________________

Please send a check for 10 dollars payable to Beta

Alpha State with this registration form by

September 15, 2015, to Sheila Mable, 7 Peaceful

Lane, Penacook, NH 03303. Half of this fee will be

given as a donation to the Residents Benefit Fund at

NH Veterans Home.


